
 
 

 
 

State Child Advocate and Agency Director 
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 471, Columbia, SC 29201 
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June 29, 2023 

 

 

 

The Honorable Henry Dargan McMaster 

Governor, The State of South Carolina 

State House 

1100 Gervais Street 

Columbia, SC 29201 

 

Dear Governor McMaster, 

 

Pursuant to Proviso 117.21 of the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and your Executive Order 2022-19, 

the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy reports that the following organizations 

receiving earmarked, state appropriations are in compliance: 

 

• South Carolina Network of Children’s Advocacy Centers 

• Children’s Trust of South Carolina  

• Lowcountry Orphan Relief 

• Dickerson Child Advocacy Center 

 

Reports in accordance with the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and your Executive Order 2022-19 can 

be found on the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy website - 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations.  If you have any questions or need 

additional information, please feel free to contact me at 803-734-3176. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Amanda F. Whittle 

 

ENCLOSURE 

     

Henry D. McMaster, Governor 
Amanda F. Whittle, Director 
 
Email: info@childadvocate.sc.gov 
Web: childadvocate.sc.gov 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations
mailto:info@childadvocate.sc.gov


State Child Advocate and Agency Director 
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 471, Columbia, SC 29201 

803-734-3176

June 28, 2023 

The Honorable Harvey S. Peeler, Jr.
Chairman, Senate Finance Committee
111 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Chairman Peeler,

Pursuant to Proviso 117.21 of the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and Governor McMaster’s 

Executive Order 2022-19, the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy reports that 

the following organizations receiving earmarked, state appropriations are in compliance: 

• South Carolina Network of Children’s Advocacy Centers

• Children’s Trust of South Carolina

• Lowcountry Orphan Relief

• Dickerson Child Advocacy Center

Reports in accordance with the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and Governor McMaster’s Executive 

Order 2022-19 can be found on the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy website - 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations.  If you have any questions or need 

additional information, please feel free to contact me at 803-734-3176. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda F. Whittle 

ENCLOSURE 

Henry D. McMaster, Governor 
Amanda F. Whittle, Director 

Email: info@childadvocate.sc.gov 
Web: childadvocate.sc.gov 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations
mailto:info@childadvocate.sc.gov


 
 

 
 

State Child Advocate and Agency Director 
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 471, Columbia, SC 29201 

803-734-3176 

 

 
 

 
June 28, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Bruce W. Bannister 

Chairman, House Ways and Means Committee 

518-C Blatt Building 

Columbia, SC 29201 

 

Dear Chairman Bannister, 

 

Pursuant to Proviso 117.21 of the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and Governor McMaster’s Executive 

Order 2022-19, the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy reports that the following 

organizations receiving earmarked, state appropriations are in compliance: 

 

• South Carolina Network of Children’s Advocacy Centers 

• Children’s Trust of South Carolina  

• Lowcountry Orphan Relief 

• Dickerson Child Advocacy Center 

 

Reports in accordance with the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and Governor McMaster’s Executive 

Order 2022-19 can be found on the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy website - 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations.  If you have any questions or need 

additional information, please feel free to contact me at 803-734-3176. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Amanda F. Whittle 

 

ENCLOSURE 

     

Henry D. McMaster, Governor 
Amanda F. Whittle, Director 
 
Email: info@childadvocate.sc.gov 
Web: childadvocate.sc.gov 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations
mailto:info@childadvocate.sc.gov


State Child Advocate and Agency Director 
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 471, Columbia, SC 29201 

803-734-3176

June 28, 2023 

Mr. Kevin Etheridge
Budget and Research Manager, Executive Budget Office
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 529
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Mr. Etheridge,

Pursuant to Proviso 117.21 of the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and Governor McMaster’s 

Executive Order 2022-19, the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy reports that 

the following organizations receiving earmarked, state appropriations are in compliance: 

• South Carolina Network of Children’s Advocacy Centers

• Children’s Trust of South Carolina

• Lowcountry Orphan Relief

• Dickerson Child Advocacy Center

Reports in accordance with the FY 2022-23 Appropriations Act and Governor McMaster’s Executive 

Order 2022-19 can be found on the South Carolina Department of Children's Advocacy website - 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations.  If you have any questions or need 

additional information, please feel free to contact me at 803-734-3176. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda F. Whittle 

ENCLOSURE 

Henry D. McMaster, Governor 
Amanda F. Whittle, Director 

Email: info@childadvocate.sc.gov 
Web: childadvocate.sc.gov 

https://childadvocate.sc.gov/resources/earmarked-appropriations
mailto:info@childadvocate.sc.gov
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